
      
 
At the November 17, 2020, meeting held virtually, the Kent City Schools Board of 
Education took the following action: 
 
Superintendent’s Report:  

 Heard from Superintendent George Joseph about the cohort totals. 
 Heard a presentation from Alex Kwon Green about “Riders for Social 

Justice,” a new Roosevelt activities club. 
 
General business: 

 Heard a Treasurer’s report on successful bond sale 
 Reviewed new OSBA policies. 
 Approved budget for new Roosevelt activities club 
 Approved job description for Counseling Office Secretary 
 Approved wage scales for swimming pool and student workers and 

substitute playground monitors. 
 Approved Power4Schools Renewal agreement. 
 Approved resolution to advertise for Capital Improvement Projects. 
 Approved agreement for telecommunications audit. 
 Approved resolution for Purple Star Award School designation for Davey 

Elementary. 
 Approved purchase of CTE computers. 

 
Personnel issues: 
 Accepted June 1, 2020 retirements of Joan Ball, fourth grade teacher at 

Davey, and Heidi McClure, science teacher at Roosevelt. 
 Recommended appointments of a number of tutors, aides, classified, 

supplementals, student workers and substitutes.  
 
Miscellaneous 
 Accepted donations totaling $30,901.13. 
 Accepted use of “1:1 Manager” software for free trial use. 


